
Help Us to Help You

Tudor Grange Samworth Academy
A Church of England School

At Tudor Grange Samworth Academy we 
are committed to treating everybody with 
respect and courtesy and to giving a polite 

and effective response to enquiries.

We therefore ask that visitors respond by 
showing polite, respectful behaviour when 

in contact with our staff.

Thank you




